
Emergency  services  at  scene
of crash involving a cyclist
and a pedestrian

Emergency services are at the scene
of  a  collision  between  a  cyclist
and a pedestrian in Edinburgh. 
Dundee  Street  in  the  Fountainbridge  area  of  the  city  is
currently closed between Viewforth and Gibson Terrace. 

Police have asked the public to avoid the area 

A police spokesperson said: “Dundee Street is closed between
Viewforth and Gibson Terrace due to a collision between a
cyclist and a pedestrian. 

“Emergency services are in attendance and people are being
urged to avoid the area. 
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